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To THE COMMITTEE INQUIRE INTO MEMBER FOR CAIRNS HON. ROB PYNE`S 

BILL ON ABORTION REFORM 

 

I find this bill both irresponsible as well as morally l wrong as it does not take 

into consideration the right of the unborn  who has no recourse in this 

argument and takes away any responsibility on the woman or her partner for 

the course of action against the unborn. 

My preferred option is to have no abortion ever, I feel at least the legislation in 

Queensland should not be changed; this would make everyone responsible for 

their actions 

Doctors and medical personal need   to be able to in conscience object and not 

be forced to perform abortions or have to be forced to refer women to other 

facilities. 

The Government needs to provide counselling and support services to women 

and families who find themselves in these situations  

As a private citizen born and lived and raised a family in Queensland for all of 

my life do not make this state into something the future generations will be 

ashamed of 

 

Mr JOE GIRGENTI  
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